Ralph Reynolds
Rita, thank you for taking the time to meet with me on May 1, 2006 to discuss the marketing position at SYC Company. The tour you gave me was most helpful. It certainly helped me get a feel for the company and the emphasis on making the building a place where creativity can thrive.
With all good wishes, Mary Hellmich


